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Islands District Council 
Tourism, Agriculture, Fisheries and Environmental Hygiene Committee 

Paper TAFEHC 19/2017 
 

Question on impacts on trees following the temporary relocation of the 
DB Plaza Bus Terminus 

 
 

Ms Amy YUNG notified this Council that she would raise the 
following enquiry at the Tourism, Agriculture, Fisheries and Environmental 
Hygiene Committee meeting to be held on 27 March this year: 
 

“ Following the closure of the DB Plaza Bus Terminus on 
25 February this year, some residents discovered that a tree 
inside the perimeter enclosure was felled (as seen in the 
photos provided by residents) and enquired the staff from the 
Discovery Bay Services Management Company how to 
handle the remaining trees therein, but the staff had no idea.  
 
 As such, I would like to invite a representative of HKR 
International Limited to attend the meeting and respond how 
it would handle the other trees in the said area.   ” 
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